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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
After examining the options available and evidence received, the Committee 
have made decisions on what they would like to see in a future Choice Based 
Lettings policy for Stockton-on-Tees.   
 
The Committee will now be examining the options for delivering the policy, 
and whether it should be implemented as part of a Tees Valley sub-regional 
scheme. 
 
The Cabinet Member for Housing attended the last meeting and has been 
invited to the next.    
 
 
 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
  
The work on delivery options will now go to the Committee on 15 February 
instead of 1 February; the review remains on schedule with a view to the final 
report being presented to Cabinet on 15 March 2007.  An extra meeting has 
been scheduled for 2 March in order to help facilitate this. 
 
 


